CHICHESTER CRUISER RACING CLUB

Minutes of the Sailing Committee Meeting held at the offices of Messrs. Pember &
Boyle on Thursday, the 19th March, 1981.

Present: The Commodore

Hon. Sailing Secretary

Hon. Secretary

F. Kemp

P. Chivers

R. Kramers

K. Freivokh

H. Caldwell

Hon. Treasurer ) by invitati
Hon. Press Officer) y invitation
1. Minutes of the Previous Meeting. The Minutes of the meeting held on
2nd September, 1980, were taken as read. There were no matters arising.

2. Racing Format for 1981. It was confirmed that there would be no changes in
the racing format for 1981. Assistant Sailing Secretaries were asked to arrange
special courses for passage races where possible in order to give Alpha boats a
longer race than Beta. In addition, it was agreed that A.S.S.'s should not send
out race instructions without discussing the notes on social activities with
either Pam Kemp or the Hon. Secretary.

3. Beta Handicaps. It was agreed that the handicaps applying at the end of
last season would be the basis for the start of the new season. The handicapper
would err on the generous side when awarding handicaps to new boats. Reviews
would be carried out, if possible, at each change of A.S.S.

4, Arrangements with H.I.S.C. Hugh Caldwell agreed to discuss arrangements with
H.I.S.C. for payment by H.I.S.C. Boats. The basis of the arrangements to be no
less favourable to C.C.R.C. than as agreed by the General Committee on the

22nd January, 1981 (Minute 10).

5. Safety Regulations. The Hon. Sailing Secretary would arrange for C.C.R.C.
minimum safety regulations to be circulated to all members.

6. Letter to Owners. The draft circulated by the Hon. Sailing Secretary was
agreed subject to certain minor modifications. P. Chivers kindly agreed to arrange
for copying to be carried out and the Hon.Sailing Secretary would arrange for
circulation.

7. There being no other business the meeting closed at 7.45 p.m.



